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Orlando Division Judges Swearing in the 
Courtroom 

By: Matthew McCaleb, Law Clerk to Hon. Lori V. Vaughan 

Over the last few weeks, the judges in the Orlando Division have been doing quite a 
bit of swearing in their courtrooms…swearing-in of new attorneys, that is.  

On April 15, 2021, Judge Vaughan administered the Oath of Admission to The 
Florida Bar to Kateryna Vykhodets, who graduated number two in her class from 
Barry University School of Law. During her time in law school, Kateryna was a 
Senior Editor of the Barry Law Review, a Research Assistant to Professor Linda Coco, 
a member of the Bankruptcy Pro Se Clinic, and a legal clerk for Tejes Law. Kateryna 
intends to stay in Orlando to practice bankruptcy law and has recently begun working 
as an attorney for Tejes Law.  
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On April 14, 2021, Judge Jennemann administered the oath to Kristin Suarez, who 
graduated from Barry University School of Law with an Honors Certificate in 
Environmental Law. While in law school, Kristin was involved in the Environmental 
Law Society, a member of the Environmental and Earth Law Clinic, and a legal 
intern for Darylaine Hernandez, LLC. Kristin intends to move to Tallahassee, where 
she will be working as an attorney with the Florida Department of Health. Kristin is 
the daughter of Miriam Suarez, a long-standing attorney with the U.S. Trustee’s 
office.  
 
Everyone in the Orlando Division is excited to welcome these two outstanding 
attorneys into the legal profession, and we look forward to seeing the great things 
they will accomplish in the years to come. 
 


